
 

 

 

 

 

February 17. 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Bradley E. Ayers 

Post Office Box 25063 

St. Paul, MN 55125 

 

Dear Mr. Ayers: 

 

Thank you for your letter of February 10, 1995 and the 

attachments.  The information which you have provided will be added to 

the other materials that you previously sent to the Review Board.  Your 

materials are being reviewed by the staff, along with the large volume of 

information provided to the Board by other interested parties. 

 

Again, thank you for your continuing interest in the work of the 

Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 



 

 

  


